
Bethel Prayer Concerns 
   Sunday, September 4, 2022 

 

 

PRAYER REQUESTS 
Jane Pickel;  

Carol Loucks (Judy Yeaworth’s sister); 

Nancy & Clay Landers. 

 

 

 

PRAYER OF THE DAY 
Holy God, on this new day, 

I give you thanks for all that lies before me and those I love. 

Guide us and keep us on the path that you intend. 

Help us to see the journey you set before us when the way grows dim.  

Amen. 

 

 

 

REFLECTIONS 
We serve a living God.  Look each day for the presence of God alive 

in the midst of God’s people and the creation God has made.   

Where is God at work, bring people together for good? 

 

 



    Bethel Presbyterian Church Announcements 

 

CRAFT SUPPLIES NEEDED 
Chelsi Doss is collecting paper towel & toilet paper cardboard 
rolls for a children’s craft. The rolls can be left on the sideboard 
outside the nursery.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
Bethel Choir      will recommence rehearsals on Wednesday, 
September 7. We will rehearse in the choir room from  
7:00-8:15 each Wednesday evening, and we'll be working on 
weekly anthems as well as music for Advent and Christmas.  
All are welcome, no experience necessary. Come and help us 
make a joyful noise to the Lord! 
 
 

Promotion Sunday, 2022 
Promotion Sunday will be September 11th 
Please join us in the fellowship hall at 9:30 
am for coffee and breakfast finger foods. 
Children and youth will meet their teachers 
for the fall session of Sunday school and the 
adults will have an opportunity to discuss 
options for adult Sunday school classes. 
Hope to see you there!  Bethel Study Team 
 

    
 
 

    Childcare for infants and preschool age children is offered 
from 9:30 a.m. until noon in the nursery.    

The Quiet Room is available during worship. 

 



 WEEKLY GRIEF SUPPORT GROUP 
Sunday afternoons from 4:00 pm -- 5:30 pm 
September 11 -- December 4 
Register and purchase the required workbook 
at GriefShare.org 
For more information contact: 
Susan Garner at 865-924-4377 
or susangarner0604@comcast.net 
 
 
 

HOME FOOD COLLECTION 
For the month of September our focus foods are 
Canned Fruit & Applesauce.  These and other 
non-perishable food items can be brought in 
throughout the month and placed in the Hands of 
Mercy (HOME) collection basket in the Gathering 
Area. In-worship collection is Sun. Sept. 18.  
 
 

 
Our annual Preteen Retreat, held September 30-October 1  
at John Knox Center, now has registration open.  
All congregations with 4th and 5th graders are encouraged to 
attend and ideally with a congregational representative.  

Theme: Loaves and Fishes. 
Cost is $40 for overnight or $20 for just Saturday. 
Info. & Application packet available in the Gathering Area. 
Questions? 
Contact Registrar Brianna Cook Brianna.E.Cook@gmail.com  
Rev. Mark Lampley at MLampley@SequoyahChurch.org 
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Bethel Presbyterian Church Calendar 
September 4 – September 11 

 

 

Sun. 4                        9:30 Sunday School                                     

                                 11:00 Communion Sunday / Worship (S) 

                                              Guest Minister: Rev. Susan Reisinger  

Mon. 5            Labor Day - Office Closed  

Tues. 6                     10:00 Tai Chi (FH)  

Wed. 7                       7:00  Choir Practice (C)          

Thurs. 8                   

Fri. 9                       10:00 Tai Chi (FH)  

Sat. 10              

Sun. 11                      9:30  Sunday School                                     

                                 11:00 Worship (S) 

                                  Noon Transition Team Mtg. (FH) 

 

                                   
C=Choir Room, S =Sanctuary, L=Library, 

RR=Reading Room, FH=Fellowship Hall,                                        
GA=Gathering Area 

 


